From: Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov <Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 4:42 PM
To: Matt Ayer <matt@ayerquality.com>
Cc: Jonathan.Hoffer@epa.ohio.gov
Subject: RE: Cyprus Amax PTIO - Work Practice Plan
 
Hello Matt,
 
To meet the permit requirements the WPP requires two minor revisions.  
1. The inspection form should require the full name of the employee conducting the inspection and the full name of the employee responsible for applying the dust control measure.  Remove the reference that employee initials are acceptable. 
1. Revise the WPP to state how and where the records will be maintained rather than stating possible ways to maintain the records. 
 
Please let me know with an email when you have submitted a revised WPP in Air Services.  
 
Thank you and Merry Christmas!  
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Elizabeth Herron
Environmental Specialist 2, Division of Air Pollution Control
Southeast District Office
2195 East Front Street
Logan, Ohio 43138
D: 740.380.5233
elizabeth.herron@epa.ohio.gov
 
The State of Ohio is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of ADA Services.
 
From: Matt Ayer <matt@ayerquality.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 3:18 PM
To: Herron, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov>
Cc: Fazio, Emily <Emily.Fazio@epa.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: Cyprus Amax PTIO - Work Practice Plan
 
Thanks, Elizabeth!  Have a Merry Christmas, -Matt 
 
From: Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov <Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 1:34 PM
To: Matt Ayer <matt@ayerquality.com>
Cc: Emily.Fazio@epa.ohio.gov
Subject: RE: Cyprus Amax PTIO - Work Practice Plan
 
Hello Matt,
 
Thank you for submitting Cyprus Amax’s WPP.  Yes, I should have a response for you regarding the WPP in the next week.  
 
Regards,
 
[image: ]
 
Elizabeth Herron
Environmental Specialist 2, Division of Air Pollution Control
Southeast District Office
2195 East Front Street
Logan, Ohio 43138
D: 740.380.5233
elizabeth.herron@epa.ohio.gov
 
The State of Ohio is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of ADA Services.
 
From: Fazio, Emily <Emily.Fazio@epa.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 8:46 AM
To: Matt Ayer <matt@ayerquality.com>
Cc: Herron, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Herron@epa.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: Cyprus Amax PTIO - Work Practice Plan
 
Hi Matt,
 
I’ve cc’d the permit writer from SEDO who will review and approve the WPP. Thanks!
 
Best,
Emily
 
From: Matt Ayer <matt@ayerquality.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 8:07 AM
To: Fazio, Emily <Emily.Fazio@epa.ohio.gov>
Subject: Cyprus Amax PTIO - Work Practice Plan
 
Good Morning Emily, 
 
Cyprus Amax submitted its WPP yesterday via Air Services.  Is that something DAPC can check over in the next few weeks? 
 
Thanks! -Matt 
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